
EW-2004-0596 PC
Subject: FW: Proposed new coal-fired plant in KC

   
  Please place in the EW-2004-0596 case.  Thanks.

  -----Original Message-----
  From: MGT84Roe@aol.com [mailto:MGT84Roe@aol.com]
  Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2004 12:52 PM
  To: pscinfo@psc.mo.gov
  Subject: Proposed new coal-fired plant in KC

  Dear members of the Public Service Commission,

  I am very concerned about KCPL's proposed new coal-fired power plant near KC. I 
sit on the Environmental Advisory Board for the Mid-America Regional Commission and 
am familiar with how close our area is to non-attainment for certain federal air 
quality parameters. We absolutely cannot be adding this huge new potential source. 
Furthermore, the people of the Kansas City region want more negawatts -- investments
in energy efficiency - and more sustainable economic development through with 
renewable energy generation. We also need pollution prevention at the current 
plants! This is what I want to pay for, and others in my community!

  Thank you. 

  Margaret Thomas, Chair
  Prairie Village Environmental Committee
  8401 Roe
  Prairie Village, KS 66207
  913-341-5805
  mgt84roe@aol.com
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